
LatitudeLongitude 
International Photographs by MSU Students 

 
The Exit Gallery presents "Latitude Longitude,” a juried international photography exhibition by MSU 
students.  The exhibit will be showing in the Exit Gallery September 7 – 17. There will be a free public 
artist reception on Friday September 10th from 5:00 to 7:00 pm. 
 
In conjunction with the 2010 Freshman Convocation, the Exit Gallery is hosting a photography contest 
for MSU students who have traveled internationally. Eighteen photos were selected from a large group 
of impressive entries. Kevin Connolly, this year’s convocation speaker, international photographer and 
author of “Double Take”, will attend the reception to present awards to the three top entries. 
 
The event is sponsored by ASMSU Campus Entertainment, MSU Leadership Institute and Office of 
International Programs. The Exit Gallery is located in Strand Union Building room 212, Montana State 
University, Bozeman. Hours are Monday-Friday, 9am-5pm. See you there! 
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